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Traffic Advisory 

 
Bridge Work To Continue May 17 

 U.S. 84/285 & North Tesuque Interchange 
 

Santa Fe–The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) will continue bridge rehabilitation 
work this weekend on U.S. 84/285 and North Tesuque Interchange (Exit 172) north of Santa Fe near the 
Tesuque Village (mile post 171.6).  This work includes the removal and replacement of the bridge 
approach slabs, bridge sleeper slabs, transition slabs and roadway improvements at the interchange.   
 
Starting Saturday, May 17 at 5:00 a.m., the New Mexico Department of Transportation will continue 
bridge rehabilitation work and paving operations on U.S. 84/285 and the North Tesuque Interchange. The 
North Tesuque Interchange southbound exit will be CLOSED, and the U.S. 84/285 southbound lanes will 
be reduced to one lane.  The crossroad at the interchange will be closed and there will be NO access from 
CR 73 to southbound U.S. 84/285. The southbound lanes will be RE-OPENED  at 5:00 p.m.   
 
Local traffic can use Exit 175 (Camel Rock) for access to the west frontage road.  There will be no outlet 
from the west frontage road back onto U.S. 84/285.   
 
The project changes will include additional weekend work and one lane closures.  It is scheduled for 
completion in June. 
 
Updates on this project will be posted on the New Mexico Department of Transportation’s road 
conditions website, www.nmroads.com 
 

### 
For more information, contact Rosanne Rodriguez, NMDOT District Five Public Information 
Officer at 505-995-7704 or by email at rosanne.rodriguez@state.nm.us.  
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